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Term 4 Week 5 'Let your light shine' Matthew 5

ST.
EDMUND'S
NEWS
What's been going
on this week at
school! 

DESIGN AND
TECHNOLOGY WEEK

CLASS TRIPS

You could have heard a pin drop in our school this
week as the children sat their end of term assessments.
To complement their hard work, each class
participated  in a project in the afternoons with a focus
on Design and Technology. We had classes
researching and preparing wraps and spaghetti
bolognese, researching and designing steady hand
games, sling shot cars and moving vehicles, hand
sewing pillows and designing boats. 

Learning outside of the classroom is so important and  this is
why class trips are vital in providing our children experiences
and opportunities to apply their learning in different
contexts. 
This week, Year 4 visited a working farm where they not only 
fed the baby lambs but they learnt how farms work to
provide from farm to fork.
Year 6 ended the week with a trip to the Science Museum in
London. They learnt how computers and game consoles
have developed since 1976 and how coding is used to
improve the gaming experience.

What makes you so excited that it makes you cheer and clap? A sports team
winning a match, being awarded a shining light certificate, seeing someone
else achieve something that you know they have been struggling with - are
all answers from our children this week. We have been learning about the
Easter story and how people were so excited when Jesus entered Jerusalem
riding a donkey and shouting Hosanna! Little did they know that the days
that followed were to be dark and filled with sadness and how important it is
to come together to shine our lights to help each other.
1 Thessalonians 5:11 ‘so continue encouraging each other and building each
other up, just like you are doing already.’


